
From: Dawnshalay Williams dawners@me.com
Subject: Dawn Williams, NRP

Date: August 7, 2017 at 11:24 AM
To: Neil R. Jones njones@ccac.edu, Richard W. Lippert rlippert@ccac.edu

Mr. Jones and Mr. Lippert,

It is with great pleasure & sincere gratitude that I am contacting you to inform you that on July 28, 2017 I finally became a Nationally
Registered Paramedic.

I feel incredibly blessed & I thank you both for all the blood, headaches, sweat, and tears you continually pour over training us young stiff-
necked EMT's to become competent Paramedics.

I am currently going through the hiring process with the City of Pittsburgh at the EMT level, but a Division Chief in formed me that I can move
into a Paramedic position once one becomes available and I am licensed to practice. 

I have also emailed Jim Husar at EMSI to take the next steps to get licensed to practice.

I hope summer is treating you well.
I look forward to speaking with you both!

Overjoyed,

Dawn

Sent from my iPhone
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